
Matt Specter – Director 

Matt Specter is a Field Supervision Director with Edward Jones. He has three years of 

experience in the financial services industry and will obtain an MBA from Maryville University 

in Spring 2018. Matt has a passion for helping others and has volunteered with the American 

Parkinson Disease Association for the past three years at the annual golf tournament. His 

passion for volunteering and his desire to help the Association in an even greater capacity led 

to his interest in becoming a Board Member. 


